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On April 4, 2025, Selendy Gay joined 500 of the nation’s leading law firms to 
sign an amicus brief in support of Perkins Coie and in opposition to the March 
6, 2025 Executive Order that targets the firm.

The brief argues that the Executive Order, and others like it, violates 
constitutional amendments and “pose a grave threat to our system of 
constitutional governance and to the rule of law itself.” It urges the judiciary to 
act promptly to end this abuse of executive power.

Read the amicus brief here.
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https://static.selendygay.com/docs/Amicus%20Brief%20in%20Support%20of%20Perkins%20Coie-1.pdf

